
     9-13 janvier /2017 

Welcome Back and Happy New Year 
So great to see all those smiling faces back in our halls this week!  We hope you all had a great Holiday Season filled with 
quality family time.  You will not see a lot on the Google Calendar these days as we try to keep it fairly low key in January and 
February.  However, there is still a tonne of great stuff happening at École Quarterway.  Keep your eye on our website and 
calendar for any changes and updates.  We look forward to two very productive months full of learning opportunities for our 
kids. 
 

Grade 7 Farewell Celebration – June 22nd 
We are starting a new tradition here at École Quarterway.  From this point forward, we are asking that grade 6 parents be 
responsible for planning, organizing and hosting the Grade 7 farewell evening in June.  As this is the first year for this new 
venture, we would like to work with you to help get you started.  We can offer any support, advice, history that you need.  
This is NOT meant to be an onerous task as we try very hard to keep this evening as low-key and casual.  We do not believe 
that the planning will take up too much of your time between now and June as all grade 6 parents will eventually be involved 
in some small way.  However, to make this work, we do require some leaders. If you are interested in leading a small 
committee or need more information, please call Mr. Lundine. Once the team is made up, emails and phone calls to all grade 
6 parents will follow. 
 

Late French Immersion 
On-Line registration for Kindergarten and grade 6 Late French Immersion opened earlier this week. If you know of someone 
who is considering moving to Ecole Quarterway for this amazing program, please have him or her contact us in the office.  
We can answer any questions they may have.  Registration for Grade 6 Late Immersion closes at the end of the month. 
 

2017 Kindergarten Siblings 
The office needs to know as soon as possible if you have a sibling entering Kindergarten in the fall of 2017.  Please speak 
with Jamie regarding your child and how to register.  
 

PAC Update 

The next three PAC hot lunches will be February 3 and 24, and March 17.  Thanks to everyone who made it out to our tree 
chipping day at Country Grocer.  We look forward to seeing you all again soon.  Coming soon….Please watch our Bowen 
Road fence line for Sponsors of our Nature-Inspired Play Space. 

 
 

January 16-20 
Monday:  Bantam Girls Practice      11:45am 

Early Dismissal       1:37pm  
    

Tuesday:  NDSS Band in the Gym      9:00am 
Bantam Boys Practice      11:45am 

   Peewee Boys and Girls Games (see Google Calendar for locations) 
 

Wednesday: Peewee Girls practice      11:45am 
   Bantam Boys Game at Mountainview    3:00pm 
   Bantam Girls Team Mirau at Quarterway vs. Ladysmith  3:00pm 
    

Thursday: Early Risers       7:30am 
Bantam Girls Team Lundine @ Rock City    3:00pm 
Bantam Girls Team Mirau @ Quarterway   3:00pm 

    
Friday:  Residential Schools Presentation    9:00-11:00 

PW Boys’ Practice      11:45 
All Peewees to Cedar Elementary for Jamboree   12:00-4:00 

École Quarterway Weekly Update 
Principal: Mike Lundine         Vice-Principal: Shannon Apland 

Secretary: Jamie Smith 
Telephone: (250) 754-6845     Fax: (250) 754-6871 

Website: www.quarterway.ca 
 

 

http://www.quarterway.ca/


   
Everyone Appears Happy their First Week Back! 

 

    
 

  
 

  
 

 


